
The Bubbenhall 100 Club was established shortly after the Village Hall was opened in 1987. 
Its purpose is to provide a source of back-up funding for the non-recurrent expenditures of 
the Hall. Over more than 3 decades, the monies raised have helped to finance most of the 
extensions seen at the Hall, to enhancements such as renewed lighting, new furniture and 
other fittings, and most recently to a much-needed roof repair. 

The Club initially issued 100 numbers (hence its name) each of which gave entry to 12 
monthly draws with four prizes on offer each month, plus an occasional additional 
Christmas champagne prize. In the current year it has 208 numbers issued, each of which 
costs £12 per annum. The four monthly prizes have increased commensurately with the 
larger numbers and are currently £45, £35, £25 and £20. It is a legal requirement for the 
Club to return 60% of its takings in prizes with the balance being devoted wholly to the 
needs of the Hall. It is run entirely by volunteers and has no administrative expenses. The 
monthly draws run from September to August each year and are held typically in the Village 
Hall or the Malt Shovel on or near the first Friday of each month. Results are routinely 
published in the Village Newsletter.

New members are always welcome and additional numbers can be issued to accommodate 
them. Anyone requesting apply a number after the September start of each year will receive 
a discount on the £12 cost to reflect the smaller number of draws into which their number 
can be entered.

Anyone interested in acquiring a number can contact the Chairman of the 100 Club 
Committee who is currently Alan Roe (alan.roe14@gmail.com). 
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